
Bridge Preparatory Charter School October 15, 2021

We’re back!

It has been a while, but our newsletter is back! We would like to 
thank you all for your support and patience as we have navigated 
the challenges that the start to this school year have posed us all. 
Read this newsletter in its entirety, as you can expect a return to 
the Bridge Prep way of thoughtfully communicating in the form 
of a digital copy before the start of every month going forward. 
Please continue to check Remind as this is how we will share The 
Bolt each month, in addition to, other updates and information. 
As things continue to settle in we ask for your ongoing patience, 
partnership, and understanding in all matters, both in and out of 
our control. Stay tuned!


Issue 1 1

Back to School Night


Please join us on Tuesday, 
October 26th for our “Better 
Late than Never” Back to School 
Night. In order to accommodate 
visitors in the building, classes 
will be split into groups, and 
families will be able to flow into 
their Bridge Builder’s classroom 
during a specific time window.


• The first half (alphabetical by 
last name) of each class roster 
will be invited in Group 1 
from 5:30-6:15pm.


• The second half (alphabetical 
by last name) of each class 
roster will be invited in Group 
2 from 6:30-7:15pm.


• All visitors must wear a mask 
and pass a temperature and 
health screener.


• You will only be allowed in 
classrooms for 5 minutes to 
keep people traffic flowing. 
You will have the opportunity 
to connect with classroom 
teachers about your student’s 
academic progress in the 
coming weeks.


Please reach out to your 
classroom teachers to find out 
what group your family has 
been assigned to.
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*NEW* BPCS Swag Online Store

We are so excited to officially launch our brand new online swag 
store. Orders will ship directly to your home. The store will 
remain open until Saturday, November 6th to ensure that all 
orders are fulfilled in time for the holidays. Click here to shop!


Spooky Spirit Week


See the daily themes for our annual Spooky Spirit Week!

Have a great weekend!


Issue 1 2

Trunk or Treat


Our Family Association is so 
excited to invite everyone to our 
first Trunk or Treat on Sunday, 
October 24th from 10am-1pm 
in the Visitor’s Lot on campus. 
There will be breakfast, pumpkin 
decorating, face painting, Zumba 
and more! If you are interested in 
bringing snack, decorating your 
vehicle, and/or volunteering 
please email bpfacharter@gmail.com.


After School Survey


As we shared, as part of our 
commitment to support learning 
loss resulting from the past few 
years, we will offer a free After 
School Enrichment Program for 
interested families. This program 
will be held 3 days per week 
(Monday, Wednesday, and 
Friday), from 3:30-5:00p.m. on 
days that school is in session. If 
you are interested, please 
complete our After School Survey 
by Wednesday, October 27th.

mailto:bpfacharter@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNjkzDt_e6UDd69Pdl0-R0EATuQAuN7VemPHJ3RpK9cd6mhw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://bridgeprep21.itemorder.com/shop/sale/
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